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Member Orientation Seminar
Immediate Action Required

October 21, 2008

Dear Local President:

The Michigan Professional Fire Fighters Union has scheduled two new special
dates for our Member Orientation Seminar.

November 5, 2008 November 6, 2008
Hazel Park Community Center | Hazel Park Community Center
620 West Woodward Heights 620 West Woodward Heights
Hazel Park Hazel Park
586-531-7436 ; 586-531-7436

These are two separate classes. Each day registration will begin at 9:30 am, the
seminar will start promptly at 10:00 am, and the seminar will end no later than 3:00
pm. A light lunch and refreshments will be provided at no cost to the participants.

These seminars are limited to the first 50 participants that register on each date.

Please help us make this program a success by submitting the names of ANY
members from your local who wish to attend as soon as possible but no later
than November 3".

You can submit their names and phone numbers by phone (800-886-7338), fax
(800-454-1757), or email ({chesney@mpffu.org).

We believe that this program will be very beneficial to the new members of your
local as well as the veteran members and it will help to insure not only the future
success of your local but hopefully to the labor movement in general.

Fraternally,
Paul Hufnagel Terrence H. Chesney

Affiliations: International Association of Fire Fighters, Michigan State AFL-CIO B o, 28



